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The Office of Health Strategy has launched a cost estimator, an important consumer tool that 

analyzes data about insurance coverage of common inpatient and outpatient services and 

procedures to provide consumers with useful information about the typical costs of specific 

medical services and procedures throughout the state. 

 

To RSVP or for additional information, please contact Quyen Truong at qtruong@amplifyct.org 

Thursday April 9, 2020

12:00-1:30pm 
 

GoToMeeting Webinar 
Phone: (669) 224-3412
Access Code: 502-297-789

 

What Do You Think? 
 

We Want to Know 
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